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ThC 8 b 0 ~  8fatmmt is a EhVl lg  &ISG- 
mmrforanaslarglsssctofvoluntary stan- 
duds by w of ibc nation's top autc envi- 
mame~llal wntom. The U.S. EPA also 
sttssdoptionoftbe 1 4 0 0 0 s t M ~ b y  
'lnmuray m a mtans for kveraging hdwin- 
dling enforcement resources for even 
gmater mvimamtntal protection. Why 
~entheseWdsrdrClUtGd? Why* 
compaaieskeinningtousethamevenba 
fwc they ole otiicially published and what 
am the panivcd benefitr? Why are tbey 
being used by foreign governments when 
US. exploration and production companies 
want to drill? And hwr can this "syatann 
approach" pmvidc aseuranw of gream 

environmental protection than the uadi- 
tionnl "CommPnd and Coruml" strategy 
used by US. nplatory agencies for the 
psst 25 years? The pmse.nrer will answer 
lhaseq&~mhedcmDNltrarurtbccom- 
patibtlity of IS0 14001 with modan busi- 
ness and quality management practices. 
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W.@- 
ity. and op- 
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m bdp com- 
panies gain 
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